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St. Charles Council #2084

We've hit a milestone that we are proud to share
with our parishes.

Knights of Columbus St. Charles Council #2084
held an Exemplification of Charity, Unity and
Fraternity on Sunday,  March 5, bringing in two new Brother Knights and meeting our
membership quota for the 2022-23 Fraternal Year.  That puts our Council in the running for Star
Council for the first time in more than 20 years.

Star Council requirements include meeting a membership quota; holding a certain number of
service programs in the categories of faith, family, community and life; and providing
opportunities for Brother Knights to learn about fraternal benefits.  Those requirements are doing
nothing more than what the Knights were founded for back in 1882 -- strengthen the Church by
strengthening the order, serving others, and providing for families in times  of need or loss.

We committed to meeting these goals back in July, and in just eight months we have reached
them, but our work is not done.  We will continue to strengthen, serve and provide, all for the
glory of God.  Why not join us?  Contact Grand Knight Mike Karpus for more information at
616-225-9419 or gk2084@mikofc.org.
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